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Maria Hedengren, CFO, to leave NetEnt 
 
NetEnt today announced that Maria Hedengren will leave the 
Company after five years as Chief Financial Officer.  
 
Maria Hedengren will retain her responsibilities as CFO of NetEnt until she leaves the 
Company. A search for Maria’s successor is under way. Maria will leave NetEnt to 
become the CFO of another company, the information about which is not yet public.  
 
"Maria has made a significant contribution to the success of NetEnt over these past 
years. I will miss our interactions and wish her all the best in her new position”, says 
Per Eriksson, President and CEO of NetEnt. 
 
For additional information please contact: 
Anna Romboli, Communications Director, NetEnt AB (publ) 
Phone +46 8 57 85 45 00 
anna.romboli@netent.com 
 
Roland Glasfors, Investor Relations, NetEnt AB (publ) 
Phone +46 760 024 863 
roland.glasfors@netent.com 
 
The information contained in this press release is such that NetEnt AB (publ) is required to disclose 
pursuant to the Swedish Financial Instruments Trading Act and/or the Swedish Securities Markets Act. 
The information was submitted for publication on June 10, 2016 at 07.30 a.m. CET. 

 
About NetEnt 
NetEnt AB (publ) is a leading digital entertainment company, providing premium gaming solutions to the 
world’s most successful online casino operators. Since its inception in 1996, NetEnt has been a true 
pioneer in driving the market with thrilling games powered by a cutting-edge platform. NetEnt is committed 
to helping customers stay ahead of the competition, is listed on NASDAQ Stockholm (NET–B) and 
employs 700 people in Stockholm, Malta, Kiev, Gothenburg, Gibraltar and New Jersey. www.netent.com 
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